
Longman’s Hill Community Primary School 

Myrtle Avenue, 

Selby, 

YO8 9BG 

 
Email:admin@longmanshill.n-yorks.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher: Mrs J Elcock 

Chair of Governors: Mrs S Porter 

Longman’s Hill Primary School is a NUT FREE School 

“GROWING HEARTS AND MINDS TOGETHER” 

                                  

  
  

 

 

21st April 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Brayton Academy – Science workshop 
 
The Year 5 pupils have been invited to attend an exciting Science workshop at Brayton 
Academy on Thursday 27th April 2023. 
 
Pupils will leave at approximately 12.30pm after eating an early lunch. They will need to bring 
a packed lunch on this day from home or can choose to have a school grab bag, as below.  
The school grab bag will include cheese/egg/tuna sandwich in a bread bun, fresh salad sticks, 
sausage roll and flapjack. 
 
We will walk to Brayton Academy and will return at approximately 2.30pm. 
 
All children need to be in a school jumper, a suitable coat and sensible shoes. Children will be 
accompanied throughout the trip by our staff.  
 
Please complete and return the slip below, no later than 9am Tuesday 25th April if your child 
would like a grab bag from school for lunch. Any slips received after this time will not be able 
to be processed. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs E Bustard 
Class Teacher 
 
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
To the school office 
 
Name ……………………………………………………….. 
 
My child would like a grab bag from school on Thursday 27th April. 
 
Please choose one option for their sandwich  Cheese     
       Egg      
       Tuna 
 
Signed ………………………………………………… 
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